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QUESTION:

How often has the hunting stakeholder reference group met in 2022-23 and during the
reporting period?

ANSWER:

That reference group was an arrangement with the Parks and Wildlife Commission (PWC),
which started in 2012, before PWC was part of the Department of Environment, Parks and
Water Security. The reference group was established to develop arrangements to allow
hunting activities on some remote areas of the parks estate to assist with feral animal
management, particularly.

The reference group no longer meets because those arrangements have been established
and operate well.



